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Squadron 97 Meeting – April 2025 

Date: April 5, 2025 
Location: San Tan Valley Veterans Center 
Time: 1000 hours 
 

Membership Update 

Squadron 97 currently has 10 paid members for 2025.  

Finance Report 

Checking 

 $1,077.24 

  - $ 96.00 Membership dues 

  - $ 150.00 Fishing Derby 

 $831.24 

Cash 

$200.00 

$86.00 Raffle 

$65.00 Raffle 

$12.75 Tips Canteen 

$363.75 

Total $1,194.99 

Upcoming Fundraising 

The current 50/50 raffle during bingo has been suspended till further notice.  This month 
would have been Easter Sunday but there will be no bingo that Sunday anyways.  If you still 
want to assist with bingo any help would be appreciated.  

Old Business 

• Officer nominations for the 2025-2026 term will begin in April and May, with 
voting taking place during the May regular meeting. 
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• Jon Kohler as volunteered to hold the position as Finance Officer, he will get with 
Dave Long to get access to the account.  We should see about ordering checks 
under our account.  

Current elected positions will be Squadron Commander, Sr. Vice Commander, Jr. 
Vice Commander. 

• Drone program is gaining momentum, and we are looking to expand.   

New Business 

• 106th Dept of Arizona Convention will be held on 25-29 June at Crown Plaza San 
Marcos Golf Resort in Chandler, Az.  Pre-registration before June 4th.  Anybody 
interested in attending please let the Commander know. 

• We are looking to put together marking items/tools in order to promote Squadron 97 
o SAL table cloth cover 
o SAL Banner 
o Drone Banner promotion items  

For the Good of the Squadron 

• Radar will now the editor for the Department SAL “The Blue Cap News”.  

Next meeting will be May 3rd. 

 


